
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

October 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Book Gift for Year 7 Students 
 
As a welcome gift from Ashlyns School, and to celebrate their first term in Year 7, your child 
will be given the opportunity to order a book of their choice to keep. There are fifteen different 
titles, from a variety of genres.  The ordering process will take place during LRC lessons. 
 
The aim of this is to inspire a love for reading and for students to discover new books and 
authors. We therefore hope your child enjoys their new book and that it encourages them to 
enjoy reading for pleasure. 
 
Students will receive their books next month during LRC lessons. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms R Lambert 
LRC Manager 
 
 


